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As an Oregon family with a hearing impaired grandson, we found that the insurance 

that went through a third party agency did not have to cover our grandsons hearing 

aides, this came as a surprised based on the law.  

Third party agencies should have to go by all be same laws that the insurance 

companies have to follow. All loop holes need to be removed to opt out of certain 

things that are covered by law. Our kids deserve full coverage without having to fight. 

 

Thank you 


